ALL VALLEY BASKETBALL PROGRAM
2024-2025

Dear Local Business,

Once again it is time for All Valley Basketball, a program that allows youth from Darby to Florence to learn the
fundamentals of basketball while staying physically active during our cold winter months. Over 500 children in
grades 1°-6" participated in 2023-2024. Teamwork and sportsmanship were emphasized more than the
win/loss record. We are very excited to be able to offer this opportunity to our Valley youth once again!

We are asking that your business graciously sponsor an All-Valley Basketball team. Team sponsorship involves
a tax-deductible donation of $200 to Families for Education, a non-profit benefiting our youth. Sponsorship
provides more than just team t-shirts; it also helps us provide scholarships so that ALL our valley youth can
participate. We want every child to have the opportunity regardless of their financial situation. Many children
that participate are underprivileged youth in Ravalli County. Your business name will be placed on the team
t-shirt worn by the players and the coach at every game. You will also receive a team picture of your
sponsored team.

We realize that you are asked to support this community often and in many ways. If you can find a way to
contribute to this basketball program, please know that we are grateful and appreciative of your continued
support. This program has been successful for over 20 years!

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at allvalleybasketball@gmail.com. Please
make checks payable to HHS-Families for Education. Checks must be received by December 2, 2024. The
All-Valley Basketball Program begins on January 6%, 2025, and games begin on Saturday, January 11", 2025.

Thank you for your consideration,

PAC/Families for Education

All Valley Basketball
P. 0. Box 1744
Hamilton, MT. 59840
allvalleybasketball@gmail.com



mailto:allvalleybasketball@gmail.com
mailto:allvalleybasketball@gmail.com

